
Glen Oaks has taken large steps this winter toward improving the condition of several tee boxes and green complexes. For 

years we have struggled with the conditions around #2 green, #3 tee, #5 tee, #5 green, #6 green, and #12 green. With the help 

of Honeycutt's Construction & Tree Service, we are in the midst of removing well over 200 trees to allow air and sunlight into 

these areas. We are approximately 70% of the way completed. Look for us to wrap up the project by April, and be ready to see 

the positive results for years to come. 

 

TREE REMOVAL PROJECT  

JUNIOR GOLF STARTING SOON 
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 Junior Golf Starting Soon 
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 Fishing at Glen Oaks 

 Paramount Invitational 

 Driveway Project 
 

Our Junior Golf Program here at Glen Oaks will be starting on April 22, 2019. Clinics will start at 5:00PM for the advanced 

players, 5:30PM for the intermediate players and 6:00PM for the beginners.  The ending time for all levels will be 7:00PM. 

These clinics  will continue each Monday until May 20, 2019. Cameron Coulter will be in charge of the program this year. He 

has been in charge of the CVJGL for the last several years. If you would like to help with instruction or driving some of the 

kids to the matches, please contact Cameron in the pro shop at extension # 221. The Catawba Valley Junior Golf League will 

begin in early June after school gets out. This allows our young golfers ages 10-18 to travel to other courses in the area on 

Mondays and play matches against kids from the other courses. Registration for the league is $20.00. Our clinics are FREE. 

FISHING AT GLEN OAKS 
Fishing on Glen Oaks property is OK for MEMBERS ONLY!!! People who are not members that are on the property will be 

asked to leave. If you are coming to fish please call the pro shop and let us know you are on  the property in case anyone calls 

with a problem. Please do not stand in the  fairways to avoid being hit by a golf ball. Fishing should be limited to late after-

noons and not during tournaments. Anyone under 16 years of age should be accompanied by an adult. 

PARAMOUNT INVITATIONAL 
For the 4th year in a row, Paramount Automotive will be the title sponsor for the Paramount Invitational May 3rd through May 

5th. The tournament is a mirror image of the 3-day beer tournaments, only you will have an opportunity to win a car from Para-

mount each day on #8 for a hole in one, and we will have both Miller and Budweiser products available. More info to come the 

closer we get to the event. Grab a partner and get the season started off with this great event!  

DRIVEWAY PROJECT 
As you may have noticed, there has been a lot of work being done to our driveway. The drainage pipe that was installed the year 

the club opened its doors failed and had to be replaced. We would like to thank Dewey Grant and Maiden Grading for the assis-

tance they provided. We would also like to thank everyone for their patients through this project.  



 

 

 

 


